
Duxbury Bay Management Commission 
 

Meeting Minutes – Thursday, July 26, 2007 
 
A meeting of the Duxbury Bay Management Commission was held at the Duxbury 
Senior Center at 7 pm.   
 
Duxbury Bay Management Commission (DBMC):  
In attendance: John Carnuccio (Chair), Ned Lawson, Shawn Dahlen, Jack Kent, John 
Brawley, Corey Wisneski (Secretary), Joe Messina 
  
Missing: Emmett Sheehan, Don Beers (ex officio). 
  
A quorum was reached. 
 
 
I. Welcome 
Welcome to one of our new members, Joe Messina.  J. Carnuccio provided background 
on the DBMC and described its duties. 
 
II. Floats 
D. Beers has plans to attend the next DBMC meeting to discuss the float issue.  J. 
Carnuccio feels that the DBMC should be proactive about the issue.  Any specific 
questions that the DBMC has re: floats should be sent to J. Carnuccio and he will forward 
them to D. Beers. 
 
III.  Aquaculture Management Plan 
An update on the aquaculture management plan will be provided by J. Brawley at the 
next meeting. 
 
IV.  Miscellaneous 
The DBMC would like to get some background (perhaps from Joe Grady) on the plans 
for the Cordage Park marina. 
 
V. Past Minutes Approval 
The minutes from June 26, 2007 were approved. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Corey Wisneski 
Secretary 


